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Member of Qatar Foundation

Helping Each Child Succeed!

Dear Parents,

QAM is pleased to share some important information regarding the second semester and some updates about next
academic year 2016- 2017.

End of First Semester Break:

We would like to remind you that as per QAM academic calendar the End of first semester break will start on Sunday,
January 31, 2016 and we will resume our regular classes on Sunday, February 7, 2016.

Switching classes beginning of the second Semester:

Right after the break, beginning Sunday, February 7, 2016, there will be a slight change in the student schedule. This
change will ensure students receive a balanced dual-language program in both Arabic and English.

Currently students in the “A” classes receive about 45 minutes more Arabic than English and the “B” classes receive
about 45 minutes more English than Arabic. This is because students in “A” classes start and end their day in Arabic,
and have their snack in Arabic while the “B"” classes start and end their day in English and have their snack in English.

That is why there will be a slight shift in the schedule for the A and B classes. The “A” classes will start the day and end
the day and have snack with the English teacher and the “B"” classes will start and end the day and have snack with the
Arabic teacher. Everything else will be the same. The students will continue with the same students in their class and
still see the math, Islamic Studies/Qatar National Studies, PE and library teachers just as they do now.

We are looking forward to a great second term with all our students receiving a 50/50 Arabic/English dual-language
program!

New Academic Year 2016- 2017 opening announcement:

We are pleased to announce that Sunday, September 18, 2016 will be the first day of the new academic year 2016-
2017, right after Eid Al- Fitr break. We would like to remind you that the attendance policy will be strictly enforced
starting the first day of school.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above mentioned information and announcements, please do not
hesitate to call us.

Cordially,

Zainah Tiba
Assistant Principal
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QAM Celebrates Its Second Annual Sports Day

You are cordially invited to attend our first QA Msheireb Annual Sports Day being held on Monday, February
8,2016 from 8:00am to1:30pm. The event will take place during the school day at QAM for all grades and
will include a series of fun and engaging activities for the students to partake in. This year, QAM has decided
to make the theme, “QAM Olympic Games.” Each class Pre K — Grade 3 will represent a country and
compete in a round of friendly games. This will consist of an athletic health oriented program that includes
fitness activities, tricycle races, face painting, a sports obstacle course, a bouncing castle, a soccer match,
handball match and finally an awards ceremony where certificates and trophies will be given to participants.
In addition to our activities, we will have a nutritional specialist from QF Food and Nutrition Services come in
and provide a short nutritional seminar to educate our students on healthy foods and how to keep their
bodies clean. Lunch will be served to our students through the school cafeteria as usual to wrap up this
eventful day.

Parents are kindly asked to have their child wear the proper color sport shirt chosen for them to wear on
Sports Day. Your child has been assigned to a country that is color-coded as follows:

Pre-KA - Kenya - Black Pre-KB — USA - Blue

Pre-KC - Palestine - Green Pre-KD - Canada - Red

KGA - Japan - White Grade 2A - Turkey - Red

KGB - Italy — Green Grade 2B - Egypt - Black
Grade 1A — Holland - Orange Grade 3A - Qatar - White
Grade 1B - Brazil - Yellow Grade 3B - France — Navy Blue

We look forward to your participation and we wish you health and happiness.
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